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Dear Parish Family,

With all of the tragedies in the news caused by recent hurricanes in Puerto Rico and in Florida,  it is heartening to see how many 
people come together to support each other and to help those in need.  That is also the reality in our parish.  People regularly give 
of themselves to support the work of the parish and to reach out to serve those in need.

People are coming back to our worship space and our ministry activities.  It’s wonderful to see the community gathering and 
serving together once again.    Some of our 80 ministries still meet virtually; many more are back in person.  Humanities will be 
running almost its full program for Family to Family, and plans for a two-day Festival for the Poor are in their early stages.   I am 
still offering daily e-mail reflections which I began during the pandemic, and many have become regular readers. 

If you are not actively involved, you too can become part of a vibrant community within your church.  Joining a group with similar 
interests will make you feel a part of St. Louis and more so, a part of the Body of Christ.  As I said last year, joining a prayer group 
or other ministry may be just what you need. It is surely what we all need!
 
This is the time of year when we renew our call to Stewardship. I am asking you to prayerfully and honestly look at how you are 
using your special gifts to serve God and neighbor. Look at God’s gift of your time, your talents, and your treasure. Are you giving 
them back to Him to serve your community? Are you using your hearts, minds, and strength to show your love to God and your 
brothers and sisters in Christ?    I believe we are called to turn to God during trying times and thank Him all the time. He will give 
us strength and peace.  Discipleship calls us to be Christian examples in the world.

Thanks to all who have been grateful stewards of time, talent, and treasure.

Many of you have continued to bring your offering to mass and others have adopted the simple online giving using PushPay®.  
Both have been a tremendous source of consistent financial support as we cover the expenses of running our very active parish.    
I thank God for our faithful financial stewards whose need to give is as great as our financial wish list.

You should now be seeing roof repairs and refurbishment of our church spaces soon after. Unfortunately, we are also incurring 
expenses because of damage to our streaming equipment that resulted from a lightning strike.  Like any home, there’s always 
something that needs attention. 

Regarding time and talent: I ask you to look over the sign-up sheets at the welcome table and on our website and choose a ministry. 
Put that sheet in the collection basket or return it to the welcome table. You can also find our ministry sign-up sheets at                  
www.stlcatholic.org/parish-ministries/stewardship/, and simply print, complete, and return it in the enclosed   envelope. 
 

You should have received a pledge card with this letter.
I am asking those of you who can continue your pledges, to do so, and to even increase them if you are able.
Please consider setting up your pledge in PushPay®, our on-line giving program, accessible on our website. 
If you are unable to pledge, please return your pledge card so I know you received it and will pledge when you are able. 
If you have not contributed over the past months, please consider a one-time gift to help us make up collection losses.
If you need help setting up a pledge or modifying it, please call the office or stop by to see Melissa, Beatriz, or Pat               
for help.

Finally, please return your stewardship pledge envelope either by mail or in person on the weekend of November 19th and 20th.  
 
Please pray for our parish. We are praying for you.
 
Yours in Christ,
 

Rev. Paul Vuturo, Pastor

Regarding treasure:

7270 SOUTHWEST 120TH STREET | PINECREST, FLORIDA 33156 | 305.238.7562 | WWW.STLCATHOLIC.ORG

SAINT LOUIS
C AT H O L I C  C H U R C H

1.
2.
3.
4.
5.
6.

Dear Parish Family,

With all of the tragedies in the news caused by recent hurricanes in Puerto Rico and in Florida,  it is heartening to see how many 
people come together to support each other and to help those in need.  That is also the reality in our parish.  People regularly give 
of themselves to support the work of the parish and to reach out to serve those in need.

People are coming back to our worship space and our ministry activities.  It’s wonderful to see the community gathering and 
serving together once again.    Some of our 80 ministries still meet virtually; many more are back in person.  Humanities will be 
running almost its full program for Family to Family, and plans for a two-day Festival for the Poor are in their early stages.   I am 
still offering daily e-mail reflections which I began during the pandemic, and many have become regular readers. 

If you are not actively involved, you too can become part of a vibrant community within your church.  Joining a group with similar 
interests will make you feel a part of St. Louis and more so, a part of the Body of Christ.  As I said last year, joining a prayer group 
or other ministry may be just what you need. It is surely what we all need!
 
This is the time of year when we renew our call to Stewardship. I am asking you to prayerfully and honestly look at how you are 
using your special gifts to serve God and neighbor. Look at God’s gift of your time, your talents, and your treasure. Are you giving 
them back to Him to serve your community? Are you using your hearts, minds, and strength to show your love to God and your 
brothers and sisters in Christ?    I believe we are called to turn to God during trying times and thank Him all the time. He will give 
us strength and peace.  Discipleship calls us to be Christian examples in the world.

Thanks to all who have been grateful stewards of time, talent, and treasure.

Many of you have continued to bring your offering to mass and others have adopted the simple online giving using PushPay®.  
Both have been a tremendous source of consistent financial support as we cover the expenses of running our very active parish.    
I thank God for our faithful financial stewards whose need to give is as great as our financial wish list.

You should now be seeing roof repairs and refurbishment of our church spaces soon after. Unfortunately, we are also incurring 
expenses because of damage to our streaming equipment that resulted from a lightning strike.  Like any home, there’s always 
something that needs attention. 

Regarding time and talent: I ask you to look over the sign-up sheets at the welcome table and on our website and choose a ministry. 
Put that sheet in the collection basket or return it to the welcome table. You can also find our ministry sign-up sheets at                  
www.stlcatholic.org/parish-ministries/stewardship/, and simply print, complete, and return it in the enclosed   envelope. 
 

You should have received a pledge card with this letter.
I am asking those of you who can continue your pledges, to do so, and to even increase them if you are able.
Please consider setting up your pledge in PushPay®, our on-line giving program, accessible on our website. 
If you are unable to pledge, please return your pledge card so I know you received it and will pledge when you are able. 
If you have not contributed over the past months, please consider a one-time gift to help us make up collection losses.
If you need help setting up a pledge or modifying it, please call the office or stop by to see Melissa, Beatriz, or Pat               
for help.

Finally, please return your stewardship pledge envelope either by mail or in person on the weekend of November 19th and 20th.  
 
Please pray for our parish. We are praying for you.
 
Yours in Christ,
 

Rev. Paul Vuturo, Pastor

Regarding treasure:

7270 SOUTHWEST 120TH STREET | PINECREST, FLORIDA 33156 | 305.238.7562 | WWW.STLCATHOLIC.ORG

SAINT LOUIS
C AT H O L I C  C H U R C H

Dear Parish Family,

With all of the tragedies in the news caused by recent hurricanes in Puerto Rico and in Florida, it is heartening to see how many 
people come together to support each other and to help those in need. That is also the reality in our parish. People regularly give 
of themselves to support the work of the parish and to reach out to serve those in need.

People are coming back to our worship space and our ministry activities. It’s wonderful to see the community gathering and 
serving together once again.  Some of our 80 ministries still meet virtually; many more are back in person. Humanities will be 
running almost its full program for Family to Family, and plans for a two-day Festival for the Poor are in their early stages.  I am still 
offering daily e-mail reflections which I began during the pandemic, and many have become regular readers. 

If you are not actively involved, you too can become part of a vibrant community within your church. Joining a group with similar 
interests will make you feel a part of St. Louis and more so, a part of the Body of Christ. As I said last year, joining a prayer group 
or other ministry may be just what you need. It is surely what we all need!

This is the time of year when we renew our call to Stewardship. I am asking you to prayerfully and honestly look at how you are 
using your special gifts to serve God and neighbor. Look at God’s gift of your time, your talents, and your treasure. Are you giving 
them back to Him to serve your community? Are you using your hearts, minds, and strength to show your love to God and your 
brothers and sisters in Christ?  I believe we are called to turn to God during trying times and thank Him all the time. He will give 
us strength and peace. Discipleship calls us to be Christian examples in the world.

Thanks to all who have been grateful stewards of time, talent, and treasure.

Many of you have continued to bring your offering to mass and others have adopted the simple online giving using PushPay®. 
Both have been a tremendous source of consistent financial support as we cover the expenses of running our very active parish. I 
thank God for our faithful financial stewards whose need to give is as great as our financial wish list.

You should now be seeing roof repairs and refurbishment of our church spaces soon after. Unfortunately, we are also incurring 
expenses because of damage to our streaming equipment that resulted from a lightning strike. Like any home, there’s always 
something that needs attention. 

Regarding time and talent: I ask you to look over the sign-up sheets at the welcome table and on our website and choose a 
ministry. Put that sheet in the collection basket or return it to the welcome table. You can also find our ministry sign-up sheets at 
www.stlcatholic.org/parish-ministries/stewardship/, and simply print, complete, and return it in the enclosed envelope. 

Regarding treasure:
1.  You should have received a pledge card with this letter. 
2.  I am asking those of you who can continue your pledges, to do so, and to even increase them if you are able. 
3.  Please consider setting up your pledge in PushPay®, our on-line giving program, accessible on our website.  
4.  If you are unable to pledge, please return your pledge card so I know you received it and will pledge when you are able.  
5.  If you have not contributed over the past months, please consider a one-time gift to help us make up collection losses.  
6.  If you need help setting up a pledge or modifying it, please call the office or stop by to see Melissa, Beatriz, or Pat for help.

Finally, please return your stewardship pledge envelope either by mail or in person on the weekend of November 19th and 20th. 

Please pray for our parish. We are praying for you.

Yours in Christ,

Rev. Paul Vuturo, Pastor

1.
2.
3.
4.
5.
6.

Dear Parish Family,

With all of the tragedies in the news caused by recent hurricanes in Puerto Rico and in Florida,  it is heartening to see how many 
people come together to support each other and to help those in need.  That is also the reality in our parish.  People regularly give 
of themselves to support the work of the parish and to reach out to serve those in need.

People are coming back to our worship space and our ministry activities.  It’s wonderful to see the community gathering and 
serving together once again.    Some of our 80 ministries still meet virtually; many more are back in person.  Humanities will be 
running almost its full program for Family to Family, and plans for a two-day Festival for the Poor are in their early stages.   I am 
still offering daily e-mail reflections which I began during the pandemic, and many have become regular readers. 

If you are not actively involved, you too can become part of a vibrant community within your church.  Joining a group with similar 
interests will make you feel a part of St. Louis and more so, a part of the Body of Christ.  As I said last year, joining a prayer group 
or other ministry may be just what you need. It is surely what we all need!
 
This is the time of year when we renew our call to Stewardship. I am asking you to prayerfully and honestly look at how you are 
using your special gifts to serve God and neighbor. Look at God’s gift of your time, your talents, and your treasure. Are you giving 
them back to Him to serve your community? Are you using your hearts, minds, and strength to show your love to God and your 
brothers and sisters in Christ?    I believe we are called to turn to God during trying times and thank Him all the time. He will give 
us strength and peace.  Discipleship calls us to be Christian examples in the world.

Thanks to all who have been grateful stewards of time, talent, and treasure.

Many of you have continued to bring your offering to mass and others have adopted the simple online giving using PushPay®.  
Both have been a tremendous source of consistent financial support as we cover the expenses of running our very active parish.    
I thank God for our faithful financial stewards whose need to give is as great as our financial wish list.

You should now be seeing roof repairs and refurbishment of our church spaces soon after. Unfortunately, we are also incurring 
expenses because of damage to our streaming equipment that resulted from a lightning strike.  Like any home, there’s always 
something that needs attention. 

Regarding time and talent: I ask you to look over the sign-up sheets at the welcome table and on our website and choose a ministry. 
Put that sheet in the collection basket or return it to the welcome table. You can also find our ministry sign-up sheets at                  
www.stlcatholic.org/parish-ministries/stewardship/, and simply print, complete, and return it in the enclosed   envelope. 
 

You should have received a pledge card with this letter.
I am asking those of you who can continue your pledges, to do so, and to even increase them if you are able.
Please consider setting up your pledge in PushPay®, our on-line giving program, accessible on our website. 
If you are unable to pledge, please return your pledge card so I know you received it and will pledge when you are able. 
If you have not contributed over the past months, please consider a one-time gift to help us make up collection losses.
If you need help setting up a pledge or modifying it, please call the office or stop by to see Melissa, Beatriz, or Pat               
for help.

Finally, please return your stewardship pledge envelope either by mail or in person on the weekend of November 19th and 20th.  
 
Please pray for our parish. We are praying for you.
 
Yours in Christ,
 

Rev. Paul Vuturo, Pastor

Regarding treasure:

7270 SOUTHWEST 120TH STREET | PINECREST, FLORIDA 33156 | 305.238.7562 | WWW.STLCATHOLIC.ORG

SAINT LOUIS
C AT H O L I C  C H U R C H

1.
2.
3.
4.
5.
6.

Dear Parish Family,

With all of the tragedies in the news caused by recent hurricanes in Puerto Rico and in Florida,  it is heartening to see how many 
people come together to support each other and to help those in need.  That is also the reality in our parish.  People regularly give 
of themselves to support the work of the parish and to reach out to serve those in need.

People are coming back to our worship space and our ministry activities.  It’s wonderful to see the community gathering and 
serving together once again.    Some of our 80 ministries still meet virtually; many more are back in person.  Humanities will be 
running almost its full program for Family to Family, and plans for a two-day Festival for the Poor are in their early stages.   I am 
still offering daily e-mail reflections which I began during the pandemic, and many have become regular readers. 

If you are not actively involved, you too can become part of a vibrant community within your church.  Joining a group with similar 
interests will make you feel a part of St. Louis and more so, a part of the Body of Christ.  As I said last year, joining a prayer group 
or other ministry may be just what you need. It is surely what we all need!
 
This is the time of year when we renew our call to Stewardship. I am asking you to prayerfully and honestly look at how you are 
using your special gifts to serve God and neighbor. Look at God’s gift of your time, your talents, and your treasure. Are you giving 
them back to Him to serve your community? Are you using your hearts, minds, and strength to show your love to God and your 
brothers and sisters in Christ?    I believe we are called to turn to God during trying times and thank Him all the time. He will give 
us strength and peace.  Discipleship calls us to be Christian examples in the world.

Thanks to all who have been grateful stewards of time, talent, and treasure.

Many of you have continued to bring your offering to mass and others have adopted the simple online giving using PushPay®.  
Both have been a tremendous source of consistent financial support as we cover the expenses of running our very active parish.    
I thank God for our faithful financial stewards whose need to give is as great as our financial wish list.

You should now be seeing roof repairs and refurbishment of our church spaces soon after. Unfortunately, we are also incurring 
expenses because of damage to our streaming equipment that resulted from a lightning strike.  Like any home, there’s always 
something that needs attention. 

Regarding time and talent: I ask you to look over the sign-up sheets at the welcome table and on our website and choose a ministry. 
Put that sheet in the collection basket or return it to the welcome table. You can also find our ministry sign-up sheets at                  
www.stlcatholic.org/parish-ministries/stewardship/, and simply print, complete, and return it in the enclosed   envelope. 
 

You should have received a pledge card with this letter.
I am asking those of you who can continue your pledges, to do so, and to even increase them if you are able.
Please consider setting up your pledge in PushPay®, our on-line giving program, accessible on our website. 
If you are unable to pledge, please return your pledge card so I know you received it and will pledge when you are able. 
If you have not contributed over the past months, please consider a one-time gift to help us make up collection losses.
If you need help setting up a pledge or modifying it, please call the office or stop by to see Melissa, Beatriz, or Pat               
for help.

Finally, please return your stewardship pledge envelope either by mail or in person on the weekend of November 19th and 20th.  
 
Please pray for our parish. We are praying for you.
 
Yours in Christ,
 

Rev. Paul Vuturo, Pastor

Regarding treasure:

7270 SOUTHWEST 120TH STREET | PINECREST, FLORIDA 33156 | 305.238.7562 | WWW.STLCATHOLIC.ORG

SAINT LOUIS
C AT H O L I C  C H U R C H

Dear Parish Family,

With all of the tragedies in the news caused by recent hurricanes in Puerto Rico and in Florida, it is heartening to see how many 
people come together to support each other and to help those in need. That is also the reality in our parish. People regularly give 
of themselves to support the work of the parish and to reach out to serve those in need.

People are coming back to our worship space and our ministry activities. It’s wonderful to see the community gathering and 
serving together once again.  Some of our 80 ministries still meet virtually; many more are back in person. Humanities will be 
running almost its full program for Family to Family, and plans for a two-day Festival for the Poor are in their early stages.  I am still 
offering daily e-mail reflections which I began during the pandemic, and many have become regular readers. 

If you are not actively involved, you too can become part of a vibrant community within your church. Joining a group with similar 
interests will make you feel a part of St. Louis and more so, a part of the Body of Christ. As I said last year, joining a prayer group 
or other ministry may be just what you need. It is surely what we all need!

This is the time of year when we renew our call to Stewardship. I am asking you to prayerfully and honestly look at how you are 
using your special gifts to serve God and neighbor. Look at God’s gift of your time, your talents, and your treasure. Are you giving 
them back to Him to serve your community? Are you using your hearts, minds, and strength to show your love to God and your 
brothers and sisters in Christ?  I believe we are called to turn to God during trying times and thank Him all the time. He will give 
us strength and peace. Discipleship calls us to be Christian examples in the world.

Thanks to all who have been grateful stewards of time, talent, and treasure.

Many of you have continued to bring your offering to mass and others have adopted the simple online giving using PushPay®. 
Both have been a tremendous source of consistent financial support as we cover the expenses of running our very active parish. I 
thank God for our faithful financial stewards whose need to give is as great as our financial wish list.

You should now be seeing roof repairs and refurbishment of our church spaces soon after. Unfortunately, we are also incurring 
expenses because of damage to our streaming equipment that resulted from a lightning strike. Like any home, there’s always 
something that needs attention. 

Regarding time and talent: I ask you to look over the sign-up sheets at the welcome table and on our website and choose a 
ministry. Put that sheet in the collection basket or return it to the welcome table. You can also find our ministry sign-up sheets at 
www.stlcatholic.org/parish-ministries/stewardship/, and simply print, complete, and return it in the enclosed envelope. 

Regarding treasure:
1.  You should have received a pledge card with this letter. 
2.  I am asking those of you who can continue your pledges, to do so, and to even increase them if you are able. 
3.  Please consider setting up your pledge in PushPay®, our on-line giving program, accessible on our website.  
4.  If you are unable to pledge, please return your pledge card so I know you received it and will pledge when you are able.  
5.  If you have not contributed over the past months, please consider a one-time gift to help us make up collection losses.  
6.  If you need help setting up a pledge or modifying it, please call the office or stop by to see Melissa, Beatriz, or Pat for help.

Finally, please return your stewardship pledge envelope either by mail or in person on the weekend of November 19th and 20th. 

Please pray for our parish. We are praying for you.

Yours in Christ,

Rev. Paul Vuturo, Pastor

Dear Parish Family,

With all of the tragedies in the news caused by recent hurricanes in Puerto Rico and in Florida, it is heartening to see 
how many people come together to support each other and to help those in need. That is also the reality in our parish. 
People regularly give of themselves to support the work of the parish and to reach out to serve those in need.
People are coming back to our worship space and our ministry activities. It’s wonderful to see the community 
gathering and serving together once again.  Some of our 80 ministries still meet virtually; many more are back in 
person. Humanities will be running almost its full program for Family to Family, and plans for a two-day Festival for 
the Poor are in their early stages.  I am still offering daily e-mail reflections which I began during the pandemic, and 
many have become regular readers. 
If you are not actively involved, you too can become part of a vibrant community within your church. Joining a group 
with similar interests will make you feel a part of St. Louis and more so, a part of the Body of Christ. As I said last year, 
joining a prayer group or other ministry may be just what you need. It is surely what we all need!  This is the time of 
year when we renew our call to Stewardship. I am asking you to prayerfully and honestly look at how you are using 
your special gifts to serve God and neighbor. Look at God’s gift of your time, your talents, and your treasure. Are you 
giving them back to Him to serve your community? Are you using your hearts, minds, and strength to show your love 
to God and your brothers and sisters in Christ?  I believe we are called to turn to God during trying times and thank 
Him all the time. He will give us strength and peace. Discipleship calls us to be Christian examples in the world. Thanks 
to all who have been grateful stewards of time, talent, and treasure.
Many of you have continued to bring your offering to mass and others have adopted the simple online giving using 
PushPay®. Both have been a tremendous source of consistent financial support as we cover the expenses of running 
our very active parish. I thank God for our faithful financial stewards whose need to give is as great as our financial 
wish list. You should now be seeing roof repairs and refurbishment of our church spaces soon after. Unfortunately, we 
are also incurring expenses because of damage to our streaming equipment that resulted from a lightning strike. Like 
any home, there’s always something that needs attention. 
Regarding time and talent: I ask you to look over the sign-up sheets at the welcome table and on our website and 
choose a ministry. Put that sheet in the collection basket or return it to the welcome table. You can also find our 
ministry sign-up sheets at www.stlcatholic.org/parish-ministries/stewardship/, and simply print, complete, and return 
it in the enclosed envelope. 
Regarding treasure:
1. 	You should have received a pledge card with this letter. 
2. 	I am asking those of you who can continue your pledges, to do so, and to even increase them if you are able. 
3. 	Please consider setting up your pledge in PushPay®, our on-line giving program, accessible on our website.  
4. 	If you are unable to pledge, please return your pledge card so I know you received it and will pledge when you 
are able.  
5. 	If you have not contributed over the past months, please consider a one-time gift to help us make up collection 
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19th and 20th. 
Please pray for our parish. We are praying for you.
Yours in Christ,

Rev. Paul Vuturo, Pastor



1.
2.
3.
4.
5.
6.

Dear Parish Family,

With all of the tragedies in the news caused by recent hurricanes in Puerto Rico and in Florida,  it is heartening to see how many 
people come together to support each other and to help those in need.  That is also the reality in our parish.  People regularly give 
of themselves to support the work of the parish and to reach out to serve those in need.

People are coming back to our worship space and our ministry activities.  It’s wonderful to see the community gathering and 
serving together once again.    Some of our 80 ministries still meet virtually; many more are back in person.  Humanities will be 
running almost its full program for Family to Family, and plans for a two-day Festival for the Poor are in their early stages.   I am 
still offering daily e-mail reflections which I began during the pandemic, and many have become regular readers. 

If you are not actively involved, you too can become part of a vibrant community within your church.  Joining a group with similar 
interests will make you feel a part of St. Louis and more so, a part of the Body of Christ.  As I said last year, joining a prayer group 
or other ministry may be just what you need. It is surely what we all need!
 
This is the time of year when we renew our call to Stewardship. I am asking you to prayerfully and honestly look at how you are 
using your special gifts to serve God and neighbor. Look at God’s gift of your time, your talents, and your treasure. Are you giving 
them back to Him to serve your community? Are you using your hearts, minds, and strength to show your love to God and your 
brothers and sisters in Christ?    I believe we are called to turn to God during trying times and thank Him all the time. He will give 
us strength and peace.  Discipleship calls us to be Christian examples in the world.

Thanks to all who have been grateful stewards of time, talent, and treasure.

Many of you have continued to bring your offering to mass and others have adopted the simple online giving using PushPay®.  
Both have been a tremendous source of consistent financial support as we cover the expenses of running our very active parish.    
I thank God for our faithful financial stewards whose need to give is as great as our financial wish list.

You should now be seeing roof repairs and refurbishment of our church spaces soon after. Unfortunately, we are also incurring 
expenses because of damage to our streaming equipment that resulted from a lightning strike.  Like any home, there’s always 
something that needs attention. 

Regarding time and talent: I ask you to look over the sign-up sheets at the welcome table and on our website and choose a ministry. 
Put that sheet in the collection basket or return it to the welcome table. You can also find our ministry sign-up sheets at                  
www.stlcatholic.org/parish-ministries/stewardship/, and simply print, complete, and return it in the enclosed   envelope. 
 

You should have received a pledge card with this letter.
I am asking those of you who can continue your pledges, to do so, and to even increase them if you are able.
Please consider setting up your pledge in PushPay®, our on-line giving program, accessible on our website. 
If you are unable to pledge, please return your pledge card so I know you received it and will pledge when you are able. 
If you have not contributed over the past months, please consider a one-time gift to help us make up collection losses.
If you need help setting up a pledge or modifying it, please call the office or stop by to see Melissa, Beatriz, or Pat               
for help.

Finally, please return your stewardship pledge envelope either by mail or in person on the weekend of November 19th and 20th.  
 
Please pray for our parish. We are praying for you.
 
Yours in Christ,
 

Rev. Paul Vuturo, Pastor

Regarding treasure:

7270 SOUTHWEST 120TH STREET | PINECREST, FLORIDA 33156 | 305.238.7562 | WWW.STLCATHOLIC.ORG

SAINT LOUIS
C AT H O L I C  C H U R C H

1.
2.
3.
4.
5.
6.

Dear Parish Family,

With all of the tragedies in the news caused by recent hurricanes in Puerto Rico and in Florida,  it is heartening to see how many 
people come together to support each other and to help those in need.  That is also the reality in our parish.  People regularly give 
of themselves to support the work of the parish and to reach out to serve those in need.

People are coming back to our worship space and our ministry activities.  It’s wonderful to see the community gathering and 
serving together once again.    Some of our 80 ministries still meet virtually; many more are back in person.  Humanities will be 
running almost its full program for Family to Family, and plans for a two-day Festival for the Poor are in their early stages.   I am 
still offering daily e-mail reflections which I began during the pandemic, and many have become regular readers. 

If you are not actively involved, you too can become part of a vibrant community within your church.  Joining a group with similar 
interests will make you feel a part of St. Louis and more so, a part of the Body of Christ.  As I said last year, joining a prayer group 
or other ministry may be just what you need. It is surely what we all need!
 
This is the time of year when we renew our call to Stewardship. I am asking you to prayerfully and honestly look at how you are 
using your special gifts to serve God and neighbor. Look at God’s gift of your time, your talents, and your treasure. Are you giving 
them back to Him to serve your community? Are you using your hearts, minds, and strength to show your love to God and your 
brothers and sisters in Christ?    I believe we are called to turn to God during trying times and thank Him all the time. He will give 
us strength and peace.  Discipleship calls us to be Christian examples in the world.

Thanks to all who have been grateful stewards of time, talent, and treasure.

Many of you have continued to bring your offering to mass and others have adopted the simple online giving using PushPay®.  
Both have been a tremendous source of consistent financial support as we cover the expenses of running our very active parish.    
I thank God for our faithful financial stewards whose need to give is as great as our financial wish list.

You should now be seeing roof repairs and refurbishment of our church spaces soon after. Unfortunately, we are also incurring 
expenses because of damage to our streaming equipment that resulted from a lightning strike.  Like any home, there’s always 
something that needs attention. 

Regarding time and talent: I ask you to look over the sign-up sheets at the welcome table and on our website and choose a ministry. 
Put that sheet in the collection basket or return it to the welcome table. You can also find our ministry sign-up sheets at                  
www.stlcatholic.org/parish-ministries/stewardship/, and simply print, complete, and return it in the enclosed   envelope. 
 

You should have received a pledge card with this letter.
I am asking those of you who can continue your pledges, to do so, and to even increase them if you are able.
Please consider setting up your pledge in PushPay®, our on-line giving program, accessible on our website. 
If you are unable to pledge, please return your pledge card so I know you received it and will pledge when you are able. 
If you have not contributed over the past months, please consider a one-time gift to help us make up collection losses.
If you need help setting up a pledge or modifying it, please call the office or stop by to see Melissa, Beatriz, or Pat               
for help.

Finally, please return your stewardship pledge envelope either by mail or in person on the weekend of November 19th and 20th.  
 
Please pray for our parish. We are praying for you.
 
Yours in Christ,
 

Rev. Paul Vuturo, Pastor

Regarding treasure:
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Dear Parish Family,

With all of the tragedies in the news caused by recent hurricanes in Puerto Rico and in Florida, it is heartening to see how many 
people come together to support each other and to help those in need. That is also the reality in our parish. People regularly give 
of themselves to support the work of the parish and to reach out to serve those in need.

People are coming back to our worship space and our ministry activities. It’s wonderful to see the community gathering and 
serving together once again.  Some of our 80 ministries still meet virtually; many more are back in person. Humanities will be 
running almost its full program for Family to Family, and plans for a two-day Festival for the Poor are in their early stages.  I am still 
offering daily e-mail reflections which I began during the pandemic, and many have become regular readers. 

If you are not actively involved, you too can become part of a vibrant community within your church. Joining a group with similar 
interests will make you feel a part of St. Louis and more so, a part of the Body of Christ. As I said last year, joining a prayer group 
or other ministry may be just what you need. It is surely what we all need!

This is the time of year when we renew our call to Stewardship. I am asking you to prayerfully and honestly look at how you are 
using your special gifts to serve God and neighbor. Look at God’s gift of your time, your talents, and your treasure. Are you giving 
them back to Him to serve your community? Are you using your hearts, minds, and strength to show your love to God and your 
brothers and sisters in Christ?  I believe we are called to turn to God during trying times and thank Him all the time. He will give 
us strength and peace. Discipleship calls us to be Christian examples in the world.

Thanks to all who have been grateful stewards of time, talent, and treasure.

Many of you have continued to bring your offering to mass and others have adopted the simple online giving using PushPay®. 
Both have been a tremendous source of consistent financial support as we cover the expenses of running our very active parish. I 
thank God for our faithful financial stewards whose need to give is as great as our financial wish list.

You should now be seeing roof repairs and refurbishment of our church spaces soon after. Unfortunately, we are also incurring 
expenses because of damage to our streaming equipment that resulted from a lightning strike. Like any home, there’s always 
something that needs attention. 

Regarding time and talent: I ask you to look over the sign-up sheets at the welcome table and on our website and choose a 
ministry. Put that sheet in the collection basket or return it to the welcome table. You can also find our ministry sign-up sheets at 
www.stlcatholic.org/parish-ministries/stewardship/, and simply print, complete, and return it in the enclosed envelope. 

Regarding treasure:
1.  You should have received a pledge card with this letter. 
2.  I am asking those of you who can continue your pledges, to do so, and to even increase them if you are able. 
3.  Please consider setting up your pledge in PushPay®, our on-line giving program, accessible on our website.  
4.  If you are unable to pledge, please return your pledge card so I know you received it and will pledge when you are able.  
5.  If you have not contributed over the past months, please consider a one-time gift to help us make up collection losses.  
6.  If you need help setting up a pledge or modifying it, please call the office or stop by to see Melissa, Beatriz, or Pat for help.

Finally, please return your stewardship pledge envelope either by mail or in person on the weekend of November 19th and 20th. 

Please pray for our parish. We are praying for you.

Yours in Christ,

Rev. Paul Vuturo, Pastor
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using your special gifts to serve God and neighbor. Look at God’s gift of your time, your talents, and your treasure. Are you giving 
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brothers and sisters in Christ?  I believe we are called to turn to God during trying times and thank Him all the time. He will give 
us strength and peace. Discipleship calls us to be Christian examples in the world.

Thanks to all who have been grateful stewards of time, talent, and treasure.

Many of you have continued to bring your offering to mass and others have adopted the simple online giving using PushPay®. 
Both have been a tremendous source of consistent financial support as we cover the expenses of running our very active parish. I 
thank God for our faithful financial stewards whose need to give is as great as our financial wish list.

You should now be seeing roof repairs and refurbishment of our church spaces soon after. Unfortunately, we are also incurring 
expenses because of damage to our streaming equipment that resulted from a lightning strike. Like any home, there’s always 
something that needs attention. 

Regarding time and talent: I ask you to look over the sign-up sheets at the welcome table and on our website and choose a 
ministry. Put that sheet in the collection basket or return it to the welcome table. You can also find our ministry sign-up sheets at 
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Regarding treasure:
1.  You should have received a pledge card with this letter. 
2.  I am asking those of you who can continue your pledges, to do so, and to even increase them if you are able. 
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Querida familia parroquial: 
Con todas las tragedias en las noticias causadas por los recientes huracanes en Puerto Rico y en Florida, es alentador 
ver cuántas personas se unen para apoyarse mutuamente y ayudar a los necesitados. Esa es también la realidad en 
nuestra parroquia. Las personas regularmente dan de sí mismas para apoyar el trabajo de la parroquia y para llegar 
a servir a los necesitados. 
La gente está regresando a nuestro ambiente de adoración y a nuestras actividades ministeriales. Es maravilloso ver 
a la comunidad reuniéndose y sirviendo juntos una vez más. Algunos de nuestros 80 ministerios todavía se reúnen 
virtualmente; muchos más están de regreso en persona. Humanidades llevará a cabo casi su programa completo de 
Familia a Familia, y los planes para un Festival para los Pobres de dos días están en sus primeras etapas.  Todavía estoy 
ofreciendo reflexiones diarias por correo electrónico que comencé durante la pandemia, y muchos se han convertido 
en lectores habituales. Si no estás activamente involucrado, tú también puedes formar parte de una comunidad 
vibrante dentro de tu iglesia.  Unirse a un grupo con intereses similares te hará sentir parte de St. Luis y más aún, una 
parte del Cuerpo de Cristo.  Como dije el año pasado, unirse a un grupo de oración u otro ministerio puede ser justo 
lo que necesitas.  ¡Seguramente es lo que todos necesitamos! Esta es la época del año en que renovamos nuestro 
llamado a la Mayordomía. Les pido que miren con oración y honestidad cómo están usando sus dones especiales 
para servir a Dios y al prójimo. Mira el regalo de Dios de tu tiempo, tus talentos y tu tesoro.  ¿Se los está devolviendo 
a Él para que sirva a su comunidad? ¿Estás usando tus corazones, mentes y fortaleza para mostrar tu amor a Dios y 
a tus hermanos y hermanas en Cristo? Creo que estamos llamados a volvernos a Dios durante los tiempos difíciles y 
agradecerle todo el tiempo. Él nos dará fuerza y paz.  El discipulado nos llama a ser ejemplos cristianos en el mundo. 
Gracias a todos los que han sido administradores agradecidos del tiempo, el talento y el tesoro. 
Muchos de ustedes han continuado llevando su oferta a misa y otros han adoptado la simple donación en línea utilizando 
PushPay®. Ambos han sido una tremenda fuente de apoyo financiero constante a medida que cubrimos los gastos de 
funcionamiento de nuestra parroquia muy activa. Doy gracias a Dios por nuestros fieles administradores financieros 
cuya necesidad de dar es tan grande como nuestra lista de deseos financieros. Usted ahora debería estar viendo 
las reparaciones de techos y la renovación de nuestros espacios de la iglesia poco después. Desafortunadamente, 
también estamos incurriendo en gastos debido a daños a nuestro equipo de transmisión que resultaron por la caída 
de un rayo. Como cualquier hogar, siempre hay algo que necesita atención. 
Con respecto al tiempo y el talento: Les pido que revisen las hojas de registro en la mesa de bienvenida y en nuestro 
sitio web y elijan un ministerio. Coloque esa hoja en la cesta de la colección o devuélvala a la mesa de bienvenida. 
También puede encontrar nuestras hojas de registro del ministerio en www.stlcatholic.org/parish-ministries/
stewardship/, y simplemente las imprime, las completa y las devuelve en el sobre adjunto. 
Relacionado a sus contribuciones:
1. 	Debería haber recibido una tarjeta de compromiso con esta carta.  
2.	� Les pido a aquellos de ustedes que pueden continuar sus promesas, que lo hagan, e incluso que las aumenten 

si pueden. 
3.	� Considere configurar su promesa en PushPay®, nuestro programa de donaciones en línea, accesible en nuestro 

sitio web. 
4.	� Si no puede comprometerse, devuelva su tarjeta de compromiso para saber que la ha recibido y que se 

comprometerá cuando pueda. 
5	� Si no ha contribuido en los últimos meses, considere una donación singular para compensar por las 

contribuciones pérdidas. 
6.	� Si necesita ayuda para establecer una promesa o modificarla, llame a la oficina o pase por aquí para ver a Melissa, 

Beatriz o Pat para cualquier asistencia de ayuda. 
Finalmente, devuelva su sobre de compromiso de mayordomía por correo o en persona el fin de semana del 19 y 20 
de noviembre. 
Por favor, oren por nuestra parroquia.  Estamos orando por ustedes. 
Unidos con ustedes en Cristo,

Reverendo Paul Vuturo, Pastor


